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• Met with local school districts and Region 16 regarding the planning for 
shared CTE pathways for the 25-26 school year. The intended shared 
pathways will be Health Science, Diesel, and Welding. This will allow FPC 
to offer more courses for our service area due to the shared pathways. 

• Dr. Carroll, Michele, and Christy attended a TEAMS meeting with the 
Windham staff regarding the next step in the process for the TDCJ students. 
They are completing our official MOU. We will have regular meetings with 
them to plan and prepare for the start-up. Dr. Carroll and Christy also 
attended a virtual presentation from Windham School District. It was highly 
informative. 

• Advanced EMT is going well. We have ten students. 
• Christy has ordered the EMT Equipment that was purchased through TRUE 

Grant funds.  
• Cassi, Jennie, and Christy met regarding company CDL procedures and fees. 
• Met with all four school counselors regarding the new TSI guidelines for 

dual credit. 
• We set up dates to go meet with the students at the four schools regarding 

courses for next year. 
• We will administer the TSI exam for the 10th grade students at Dalhart High 

School on March 17th.  
• Our first Spring Semester group of ESL and GED students have completed 

their courses. We offered five different language acquisition levels for our 
students. This proved to be successful. Several GED students have passed 
their exams and earned their GED.  

• We will offer classes for both GED and ESL after Spring Break. 
• Our campus has hosted CE courses for Hilmar, UP, DHCHD, TCOLE, and 

XIT Communications over the past few weeks. 
• Phlebotomy class is going well, and the students are progressing along. 
• Our staff plans to attend the Dalhart Career Fair in April. 
• Our campus has started recruitment for the Summer Semester.  

 
 


